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REV.	FR.	DOMENICO		SOLIMAN 

is	the	new	Superior	General	of	the	Society	of	St.	Paul 
 

The	8th	successor	of	Fr.	Giacomo	Alberione	was	elected	at	10.45	am	on	Wednesday	
15	June.		Fr.	Domenico	Soliman,	56,	was	born	in	Thiene	(Vicenza,	Italy)	on	June	2,	
1966.	He	joined	the	SSP	community	of	Vicenza	on	September	20,	1977.	In	Albano	
Laziale,	 on	 8	 September	 1986	 he	 made	 his	 first	 profession	 and	 perpetual	
profession	 on	 7	 September	 1992	 in	Rome.	He	was	 then	 ordained	 a	 priest	 on	 30	
September	1995	in	Vicenza.	Postulator	General	of	 the	Pauline	Family	since	2018,	
he	currently	also	hold	the	position	of	Secretary	General	of	the	Society	of	St.	Paul. 

To	 Fr.	 Domenico	 goes	 the	 best	 wishes	 of	 all	 the	 Capitulars	 and	 of	 the	 whole	
Congregation	 for	 a	 fruitful	 service	 in	 favor	 of	 the	 confreres	 and	 of	 the	 whole	
Pauline	Family. 

e-mail:	seggen@paulus.net	 
 

Ariccia,	Casa	Divin	Maestro,	15	June	2022 

Br.	Darlei	Zanon 


